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SECRETARY OF STAT FOR EXTERwAL AFFAIRS

TO VISIT MEXICO

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, announced today that
he has accepted an invitation from the Mexican
Secretary of External Relations, Mr . Bernardo Sepulveda
Amor, to make an official visit to Mexico from 15 to 17
January, 1985 .

During his visit to Mexico, Mr . Clark will
have consultations with Secretary Sepulveda and with
other senior Mexican Government officials on a wide
range of subjects of mutual interest and concern .
Particular attention will be given to the state of
the Canada/Mexico bilateral relationship, the Central
America/Contadora situation and to hemispheric issues .
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